
EXCLUSION LIST UPDATE – SEPTEMBER 29, 2021 

 

Since the May 2021 Business Meeting, Commission staff has added 23 individuals to the 
Exclusion List, which effectively and permanently bars those patrons from entering any casino in 
Indiana.  

Of those 23 individuals, 8 were placed on the list for attempted jackpot switches, 5 for 
cheating, 4 for battery of law enforcement, 3 for a shooting that occurred in the casino parking 
garage, 1 for felony theft, 1 for neglect of a dependent, and 1 for attempting to enter the casino 
with a loaded firearm after being ejected from the casino.  

With 23 additions to the Exclusion List, its total is now 905 individuals. 

 


